
Y4 Writing letter 

 

Hi Y4, 

You have made it to the final week of home learning and well 

done to those of you who have done your home learning 

every week – we are really proud of you. It has been a 

challenging time and you have done a great job. 

This week we are finishing the writing on James and the 

Giant Peach with a newspaper article. There are lots of things 

to help you along the way and we are really looking forward 

to the writing you produce at the end of the week. 

 

Remember to send your writing to your teacher: 

lhanson@brinsworthwhitehill.org 

tkane@brinsworthwhitehill.org 

 

Please also make sure to check your PSHE this week as there 

is a memory activity we would really like you to do and email 

to us this week and we will send you a memory back. 

 

Take care and have a lovely (and safe) Summer! 

xx 
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